
Fall 2024 Internship Program Schedule

Following are the important dates during the Fall 2024 Internship 
Program at First Presbyterian Church of San Bernardino.

September 9th – Introduce new LifeSkillz members to the Internship
                                Program and let everyone know about the Fall
                                Schedule.  Pass out applications.
                                The Fall term will be available at a LiveSkillz meeting.
                                Collect completed applications.
 September 23rd- The last day intern applications for the Fall term can
                                 be turned in.
September 28th -  All interviews for Fall 2024 Internship Program will be
                                 be conducted and the new team will be hired from 
                                 those who were interviewed.
October 5th -          The first day of work for the Fall Internship Team.

The Fall 2024 Internship Team will work for 11 consecutive Saturdays.  
The only day we may not work will be November 30th, which is the 
Saturday after Thanksgiving.  December 14th will be our last scheduled 
day of work for the Fall Internship Team.  

Applications can also be found on our website FPCSB.net.  They can be 
filled out on line, but you will have to print them and still turn them in 
at a LifeSkillz Meeting or at the church office by 4:00 PM on Monday, 
September 23, 2024.
 
If you have any questions you can contact the intern supervisors: 
Marlene Olivas (909) 955-9077 or Rick Rodriguez (909) 567-6421.  
              


